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Amaryah Bocchino, MG+M's Managing Partner and 
Chief Diversity Officer, recognized by the Leadership 
Council on Legal Diversity among Leaders at the 
Front

September 27, 2021

MG+M is proud to announce that Amaryah Bocchino, Managing Partner and Chief Diversity Officer, has been 
recognized by the Leadership Council on Legal Diversity (LCLD) as one of their Leaders at the Front. An active LCLD 
Member, Amaryah is part of a group of law firm leaders to publish a Leader's Pledge, a personal action statement 
and public commitment to diversity.
 
The LCLD Leaders at the Front movement was designed to encourage law firm leaders to inspire others within their 
organization by committing to move diversity to the forefront of the conversation, ultimately creating impactful and 
lasting change. 
 
Amaryah's Leader's Pledge, focused on diversity, equity and inclusion at MG+M, can be found here.
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